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6 February 2025 

 

CHESS CLUB TERM 1, 2025 – Years 4-6 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of Murwillumbah Public School’s commitment to providing a wide range of learning 
experiences, we are running our chess club again in Term 1, 2025. 
 
The club will be run by an external provider, using an online platform.  Lessons will be conducted 
Thursday lunch, commencing Thursday, 13th February.  These sessions will be supervised by a 
member of staff. 
 
There will be a $20 fee to participate in the chess lessons.  The school is already heavily subsidising 
the majority of costs and provide all necessary equipment. 
 
If your child is interested in participating in a chess club, please give consent and make payment 
through School Bytes (this is our preferred method) or fill in the form below and return it to the school, 
with payment by Wednesday, 12th February. 
 
 
Natalie Barbagallo       Les Daley 
Assistant Principal (rel)      Principal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

 
CHESS CLUB TERM 1, 2025 – Years 4-6 

 
 
My child ……………………………………………………… class ……………………… is interested in 
participating in a chess club. 
 

 
[  ] I understand that there will be a $20 cost, payable by 12th February, 2025. 
 
 

 
Parent signature: …………………………………………………………… Date:  ………………………….. 
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